The should be

NPSEN-BP

6 December 1963

MEMO FOR RECORD

SUBJECT: Relocation of Intake for Avon Bypass

- 1. Mr. Lloyd Johnson, Skagit County Engineer, visited the office on 5 December. He requested that we relocate the entrance to the Bypass about 1500 feet to the south. His reason was to take advantage of lower value right-of-way and to placate an influential property owner located at the present entrance. I discussed this proposal with George Lemke and he agreed to it in principal from a hydraulic design standpoint. His statement is attached.
- 2. Skagit County has decided not to build two of the proposed bridges over the Bypass. These are the Pease Road and the Avon Allen Road bridges. This will not affect our "Reactivation Report."

Eden

Lin in Sylve - Ckagit L'erre